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Cool, they're using Roman numerals!
devblogs.microsoft.com/oldnewthing/20070528-00

Raymond Chen

The IT department here will periodically send out notifications regarding changes to the

network infrastructure or updates that are being deployed across the company. One of my

colleagues sent me email saying, “Cool, they’re using Roman numerals!” It was in response to

one particular IT notification that included the following sentence:

This update will require approximately X minutes.
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